
  
 

 
30 July 2020 
 
Deputy Pádraig Mac Lochlainn 
Dáil Éireann    
Leinster House 
Dublin 2. 
. 
 
PQ 16898/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the budget allocated by hospital in 
each of the years 2016 to 2020, in tabular form. 
 
 
 
Dear Deputy Mac Lochlainn,  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for 
Health for response.  
 
Please see attached table supplied by HSE Acute Finance outlining the budgets 
allocated by hospital for the periods requested. 
 
I trust that this is of assistance 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
______________________ 
Carol Ivory 
General Manager, Acute Operations 
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